
San Luis Obispo Duplicate Bridge Club                                                                                          

Board Minutes for February 14, 2014 

The meeting was called to order by President Bill Ringbom at 4:07 P.M. Board members Mary 

Neal, Jean Wilson, Bill Donovan, Bob Clark, Leda Fields and Club Manager Barbara Weiss 

were present.  

Minutes of the January10, 2014 meeting were approved. 

Treasurer’s Report: The balance as January 31, 2014 was $5,315.54. Net income for January 

was $257.57. The month’s table count was 129. $500 was paid for the servicing of the dealing 

machine. Bill Donovan moved and 2
nd

 by Bill Ringbom to accept report. The vote was 

unanimous.  

Club Manager’s Report: Barbara reported that the quick printout for everyone is helping to 

errors and later corrections down. 

New Business: For the Sectional Leda Fields, Bob Clark, Heide Karriker and Lou Harsch will 

do kitchen duties. 

The manager’s salary was raised from $200 to $250 per month. The motion was made by Mary 

2
nd

 by Bob and passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Bill Ringbom to have Leda speak to Jim Solomon about using the 

enhanced results and doing training sessions for the directors and Bill. It was 2
nd

 by Jean Wilson. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:40 P.M. The next meeting will be April 11, 2014 following the 

game. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Leda Fields 

 


